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Dear All Involved in Proposed Relaxation of Abortion Laws in Qld 

I implore you most ardently to consider the annihilation of many helpless lives which are threatened by
 the proposed bill soon to be considered in Parliament.
The fact that many premature babies survive outside the womb even before the last trimester of
 standard gestational duration highlights the indisputable fact that abortions in this period constitute
 gross oppression by killing highly vulnerable people.
I am convinced that the very great majority of Queenslanders also believe that a civilized society cannot
 endorse such a horrendous notion.  

Yours faithfully,
(Dr) Philip Martin
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